
Primary 1-3 Class: Welcome to another week of the P1-3 blog! It was lovely to chat with all my parents/ 

guardians over the phone this week. It seems such a long time since we have been able to meet face to face....... one 

day! 

We have a slightly shorter blog this week! Where have all my children gone? So many of you were absent from 

ǎŎƘƻƻƭΦ LΩƳ ƘƻǇƛƴƎ ǿŜ ŀƭƭ ŦŜŜƭ ōŜǘǘŜǊ ǎƻƻƴΦΦΦΦ 

RSPB Cards!  We have an anonymous benefactor!  I was given a huge bag of coins to put towards our little card 

making enterprise and some of our maths this week has been to work out how much we have in total! 

        

     

After a short amount of discussion we had a plan. Fortunately we have been working on bundling amounts so this 

task gave us the opportunity to try out our knowledge! So this is what we did.... 

¶ Sort the coins into different values. 

¶ Make bundles of ten 

¶ Count how many coins are left over. 

Once we had our totals for each coin value we made totals of pounds as we knew that 100p is the same as one 

pound. Out total was almost £15.00 which was a super amount to add to our card fund! 

We then began to think about how we might like our funds to be spent. We hope our money can go towards a local 

cause. We discussed several options: 

¶ Planting more trees ς good for the environment and encouraging birds! 

¶ Protecting the machair and promoting the growth of wild flowers. 

¶ Protecting our seabirds ς we love puffins, gannets, fulmars and kittiwakes of which we have many around 

our islands. 



¶ Protecting the eagles that live on our islands. 

The children began some posters that might promote a project they would like to see developed! 

     

/ƻƻǇŜǊΩǎ ŜŀƎƭŜ Ƙŀǎ ŀ ƘǳƎŜ ǿƛƴƎǎǇŀƴΤ [ȅŘƛŀ ƘƻǇŜǎ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ǿƛƭŘ ŦƭƻǿŜǊǎ ǿƛƭƭ ƎǊƻǿ ƻƴ ƻǳǊ ƳŀŎƘŀƛǊΤ .ŜƴƧƛ would like more 

ǇǳŦŦƛƴǎ ǘƻ ŎƻƳŜ ŀƴŘ ƴŜǎǘ ƻƴ ƻǳǊ ƛǎƭŀƴŘǎΗ [ŜǘΩǎ ǎŜŜ ǿƘŀǘ ƻǳǊ ƎƻƻŘ ǿƻǊƪ Ŏŀƴ ŘƻΗ 

Skipping Progress!  We were outdoors again on Tuesday working on our skipping technique! Mrs. Mackinnon 

managed to take several slo-mo movies which were subsequently posted on Seesaw to show exactly what excellent 

progress we are making! 
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Play activities: 

     

   

Writing:   

²Ŝ ŀǊŜ ǳǎƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ǎǘƻǊȅ ά²Ƙŀǘ ŘƛŘ ǘƘŜ ǘǊŜŜ ǎŜŜΚέ ǘƻ ŜƴƎŀƎŜ ǳǎ ƛƴ ǿǊƛǘƛƴƎ ŀŎǘƛǾƛǘƛŜǎ ǘƘƛǎ ǘŜǊƳΦ ²Ŝ ǎŀǘ ǘƻƎŜǘƘŜǊ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ 

this historical story before completing some writing of our own! 

     

The children produced some beautiful results ... here they are showing their front covers.... 

Missing from our pictures is Uilleam Macleod who was absent on the day of the photographs! 

 

Several play activities were enjoyed this week. We had quite a number 

of children absent so on Wednesday afternoon we enjoyed a little 

down time! The children were very good, moving about the room 

sensibly while they tried out all the different tasks. Angus was very 

proud to complete all this threading! Uilleam and Seth have been busy 

sorting out all the farm animals; Andrew, Angus and Cooper were very 

ǇǊƻǳŘ ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ƭŜƎƻ ǘƻǿƴ ǘƘŜȅ ƘŀŘ ƳŀŘŜΧ ǿŜƭƭ ŘƻƴŜ ŀƭƭ ƻŦ ȅƻǳΗ 

 



       

       

 

Sumdog! 

        

       

 

A spot of light Sumdog 

training was the order of 

the day with so many of 

our class absent! We got 

to grips with all our 

online tasks and tried to 

focus on our accuracy! 

 


